
Thank You E-Mail

Dear __________,

Thank you for completing the training and TA survey.  Your feedback is extremely important to 
CDC. The input you provided will help us enhance the training and TA services provided to 
DCH awardees. Your efforts represent an important contribution to improve the quality of 
services and improve community health outcomes. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about this assessment. 

Sincerely,

Timothy LaPier
Public Health Educator
Training, Translation, and Communication Branch
Division of Community Health
Tel. 770-488-5772
Email: tnl4@cdc.gov 
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